East Wake High School
Daily Announcements — March 13, 2020

April Driver’s Education Class | The final driver ed class for the school year will begin on March 23rd.
All students interested in taking driver education before the summer should obtain and submit an
application ASAP. Applications can be turned into Mr. Fister in room 1311 or student services.

Wake Tech is coming to East Wake High | Wake Tech Department of Health Sciences will be on
campus March 25th during 1st and 2nd blocks to inform students about 5 unique program areas in the
medical field. Students must register to attend. 10th-12th graders interested in attending, please see Mrs.
Coble in 2223D or email her for more information!

AP Permission Forms | Students taking AP Exams should receive the off campus permission form for
May testing in 1st block this week. If you were enrolled in an AP class first semester or this semester,

please check with your 1st period teacher for your form. Forms are due back to Student Services by April
3rd.

Wake Tech On Site Admissions | Seniors, are you interested in applying to Wake Tech? On Tuesday,
March 24th, Anthony Garnes from Wake Tech Admissions will host an on-site admissions session in the
media center. Come by Student Services to sign up. We have room for 30 students so sign up before all
spots are taken!

Warrior Closet Shopping Experience for Prom | We are offering free prom dresses for any student who
plans on going to the prom. You are free to browse through the selection of dresses in our Warrior Closet

by yourself or with a friend. If you are interested in a free prom dress of your choice, please contact Mrs.
Aina in student services.

NOTE: The Free Formal Dress, Shoe and Costume Jewelry Giveaway at Quest Fellowship Church
previously scheduled to be held tomorrow has been cancelled.

Good Hygiene Practices | The CDC and health departments emphasize the importance of good hygiene
practices and maintaining normal cleaning routines to fight germs and prevent the spread of illnesses like:
® Regular, thorough hand washing with soap and water. Students and staff are also encouraged to

thoroughly wash their hands prior to eating lunch each day.

® Stay home if you have had a fever, have used fever-reducing medication, or experienced symptoms
of illness within the past 24 hours.



